St Mary'’s College

Consent form for taking and using photos

Pupil’'s name: Tutor Group:
Date:

At St Mary’s College we sometimes take photographs of pupils. We use these photos in the school's
prospectus, on the school's welbsite, internal communications, promotional material, displays
around school, authorized social media channels such as Twitter and media events. We may also
make video recordings for educational use.

We would like your consent to take photos of your child, and use them in the ways described
above. If you're not happy for us to do this, that’s no problem — we will accommodate your
preferences.

Please tick the relevant box(es) below and return this form to school.

I am happy for the school to take photographs of my child.

I am happy for photos of my child fo be used on the school website.

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter.

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school prospectus.

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays.

HEEREIENEAE

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in promotional material / media /
social media
(please delete any options that you do not wish to apply)

[

I am NOT happy for the school to take or use photos of my child.

If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing consent@smchull.org or
calling the school on 01482 851136.

If you have any other questions, please get in touch.

Parent or carer’s signature:

Date:
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